
February 19, 1999

MEMORANDUM
TO:

William D. Travers
Executive Director for Operations

FROM: Annette Vietti-Cook, Secretary /s/

SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS - SECY-99-033 - REMOVAL OF THE CHEMETRON HARVARD AVENUE AND BERT
AVENUE SITES FROM THE SITE DECOMMISSIONING MANAGEMENT PLAN

This is to advise you that the Commission has not objected to the staff's plans to release the Chemetron Harvard Avenue
and Bert Avenue sites for unrestricted use and remove them from the Site Decommissioning Management Plan. The staff
should also inform McGean-Rohco Company by letter of the NRC's decision.
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